



A MESSAGE FROM DISTRICT 6 COUNCILMEMBER STEVE MADISON

District 6 Constituents,

Please recognized the symptoms of COVID19 and follow the prevention procedures. Be aware of scams that are operating related to the Economic Impact payments.

The City's dashboard summarizes the cases in Pasadena. Take good care. We will get through this together.

We have switched to Constant Contact to send you updated messages from the City and District 6. Please share this information with neighbors and friends. If they wish to be added to the distribution list, please have them write to us and include a home address as we will continue to group messages by neighborhoods to target our audience when appropriate. Our email addresses are at the bottom of the message.

We hope you are maintaining social distancing, handwashing and wearing a mask when engaged with essential businesses and when you are unable to maintain the required 6 ft. distance from others.

In case you have missed any of these important message, please go to our website www.cityofpasadena.net/district6.

For the last news issues click "District 6 News"

* Date reported to the health department

■ Deaths ■ Confirmed Cases

PAJADENA

Click for Pasadena COVID-19 Dashboard

St. Vincent's^

Californian Pasadena Convalescent Hospital (The Californian)

Ano active cases of COVID-19 reported at this time
Source: Pasadena Public Health Department, April 16, 2020.

Garfield Care Center^A

BE ON THE LOOK-OUT FOR IDENTITY THEFT AND FORGERY SCAMS

PASADENA, Calif.—Your government-issued Economic Impact Payment, known as a "stimulus check," is not a typical check. Payment is made by direct deposit, from the IRS, into a known checking account. You do NOT have to fill out any forms or pay anything up front to get your stimulus check, and there will be no fees or charges. The IRS will simply deposit the money into your account. You won't be asked to give your Social Security number, bank account information or credit card number to anyone. Anyone calling or door knocking regarding your stimulus check is likely a criminal.

There are currently no commercially available in-home tests for COVID-19 that consumers can purchase. Please do not trust anyone who contacts you to offer to test you at home, or to sell you an in-home test. There is currently no approved vaccine, treatment or cure for COVID-19. Anyone attempting to sell you a vaccine, treatment or cure is attempting to scam you out of your money.

Be particularly aware of emails, texts and calls claiming to be from health or

government officials. These calls may be an attempt to sell you a bogus treatment, deceptive safety product, a fake cure, or a false test. They may also be attempting to obtain your credit or personal information. Emails may tempt consumers to click on links to receive information or updates that will install malware of various kinds on your computer.

The best way to deal with COVID-19 is prevention. Please follow guidelines to remain at home, wash your hands, and engage in social distancing. Be aware of anyone attempting to sell you cures, treatments, tests, or vaccines. Do not give anyone your personal information, and avoid any suspicious COVID-19 email or text links.

Anyone with information regarding a COVID-19 scam should call Pasadena Police Department at (626) 744-4241. If you wish to remain anonymous, call Crime Stoppers at (800) 222-TIPS (8477), download the P3 Tips mobile app on Google Play or the Apple App Store, or use the website www.lacrimestoppers.org.



COVID-19 PREVENTION

Wash hands frequently including thumbs, back of hands, webbing, and fingertips.

Practice social distancing.
(stand at least 6 feet away from other people)

Cough into your elbow.



If you have any of the following symptoms please contact your medical provider.

Fever • Cough • Headache • Diarrhea • Cold • Sore throat Shortness of breath • Joint and muscle pain

If you do not have a healthcare provider, call 211.

Do not go to the hospital or emergency room unless you are having life threatening symptoms, like severe shortness of breath.

Hand Washing Stations

First United Methodist Church 500 E. Colorado Blvd.

Friends In Deed 444 E. Washington Blvd. (Corner of Washington & Los Robles)

Hill Ave Branch Library
(ADA accessible)
55 S. Hill Ave.
(Pasadena Transit Route 10)
(Near 180 & 780 Metro Bus Routes)

Lake Ave Church 393 N. Lake Ave. (On Lake Ave side) Pasadena Humane Society 361 S. Raymond Ave. (Corner of Del Mar & Raymond)

The Salvation Army (ADA accessible)
1000 E. Walnut St.

Vision Christian Fellowship 1555 E. Colorado Blvd. (Across from PCC)

Free Showers & Food

Hill Ave Branch Library
55 S. Hill Ave.
Sundays & Wednesdays 9AM-1PM

Steve Madison was first elected in 1999 to represent District 6, which includes the beautiful West Pasadena neighborhoods above the Rose Bowl and in Southwest Pasadena, much of Old Pasadena, the Art Center College of Design, the Convention Center & Civic Auditorium, most of the Arroyo Seco, the historic Colorado Street Bridge, and the..... Read More



DISTRICT 6 CONTACT INFORMATION

City Councilmember: Steve Madison • smadison@cityofpasadena.net

City Council District Liaison: Takako Suzuki • tsuzuki@cityofpasadena.net

100 N. Garfield Avenue, Room S228 * P.O. Box 7115 • Pasadena, CA 91109-7215

Phone: (626) 744-4739